WATER-SEWER COMMISSION MEETING
November 10, 2015
Present: Leo Collette, Charlie Packard, George Cornwall, Steve Nims. Mary Calandrella,
and Doug Briggs
Absent: Val Daigle and Dave Berger

CALL TO ORDER

6:00pm

Motion by George Cornwall. 2™ by Charlie Packard to approve the November 10, 2015 Agenda,
vote was unanimous ,Motion by Charlie Packard, 2™ by George Cornwall to approve the
October 13, 2015 meeting minutes, vote unanimous.

NEW BUSINESS

Doug Briggs presented to the commission again a breakdown on the current budget and the
FY17 on the water & sewer budget. Leo and George asked Doug if they could obtained an
electronic copy of the excel presentation on the budget. Leo thanked Doug for the great details
within the reporrt.

OLD BUSINESS

Leo stated to the commission that he would be attending a meeting with the Mayor of Gardner
on November (8. 2015 at S9am. He will be discussing the IMA due to be signed between
Ashburnham and Gardner. He will let the commission know of the outcome of the meeting.

Steve updated the commission on the water main project. He stated that the project was
completed and that Tighe & Bond will be notifying us of any additional monies remaining on the
project. Steve anticipates spending the remaining monies on hydrants, a hydrant meter and
additional gates.

COMMISSIONERS REPORT

Leo siated that the boating ban has worked. All summer long there was only one boat reported on
the reservoir.

NEXT MEETING

December 8, 2015 at 6:00pm

ADJOURN
Motion by: George Cornwall, 2™ by Charlie Packard, vote was unanimous. 6:57pm

Respectiully Submitted by:  Wary Gatananetta



